February 15, 2018

RE: MARCH 16™ SILENT AUCTION and pub night at Average Joes in
support of the EPK Playground Replacement Project

Dear Parents:

This year, Ecole Pére Kenneth Kearns (EPK) Catholic Elementary School, in
partnership with Strathcona County, will be embarking on the revitalization of
a playground for our community! Located in the west pocket of our school
grounds, the new playground will replace the two existing playgrounds that
are at the end of their lifecycle. Construction is set to begin in the summer of
2019. The playground will not only add value to the school, but to the surrounding community as well.

We have met with Strathcona County and set a goal to fundraise the $20,000 by this upcoming May in order to
match municipal and provincial grants available to rejuvenate the playground. Through our MunchalLunch donations
and Oil Kings ticket sales, to date we have raised $1,891. We still have a ways to go!

In order to reach our goal, we are reaching out to the community for donations and we are hosting a Pub Night and
Silent Auction on March 16" at 7:00 p.m. to help raise funds and generate excitement for this upcoming project.

Tickets for the event are $10.00 each and we are asking all parents to consider buying two or more tickets to
support this cause. Invite your friends, family and coworkers to a fun night with our EPK Community in support of a
great project for our entire school and surrounding neighbors. We will have some exciting items up for auction
including tickets to Oilers games, beautiful artwork from local artists, golf passes and much more.

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

EPK Playground Replacement Project Committee Team
epkplayground@gmail.com

To order tickets to the March 16" 2018 Pub Night and Silent Auction at Average Joe's, please fill out the
information below and return with payment to the school no later than March 2", Tickets will be sent home through
your child’s Kanga Pouch.

Parent’'s name:

Child’s Class:

Number of Tickets x$10.00 each=$ __
*If paying by cheque, please make payable to EPK School Association
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